
 

 

                                                              

 

Diamond Class had a wonderful time at the Clip and Climb Centre in Bristol last week. Many of the 

children had to use their emerald powers to overcome their fears and were able to dig deep and 

scale up and down the climbing walls. Thank you to all the parents who came with us and a special 

thanks to Mrs McAleese and Mrs Ward who supervised the children in my absence.  

This week Diamond Class have been busy organising their end of unit outcome which is recreating 

the Ancient Olympics for year 3 children to compete in .We hope this event will take place on 

Monday, weather permitting .  

Reminders : 

• I am looking forward to meeting with you next week to discuss your child’s learning and progress. 

As we will be in the process of deconstructing our environment in preparation for our new one, 

my classroom may look a little bare!   

• Please continue to practise learning times tables as the children are very keen to do so at the 

moment.  

• We have also been talking a lot about using our Diamond power both in school and at home; it 

would be great if you could work in conjunction with me and offer your children as many 

opportunities to grow their independence and take responsibility as possible – thank you. 

 

  

                                                                            Mrs Moncrieff  

 

                

 

This week:  

Teacher’s award goes to BS for using 

her creativity in Science and producing 

excellent learning on the digestive 

system.  

Most house points goes to RJWS  - 

super effort !    

 

 



    

  

 

 

 

  

                                                                       


